
  approach 1448 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  approach 1448 # eggizo {eng-id'-zo}; from 1451; to make near,
i.e. (reflexively) approach: -- {approach}, be at hand, come
(draw) near, be (come, draw) nigh.[ql

  at 1448 # eggizo {eng-id'-zo}; from 1451; to make near, i.e.
(reflexively) approach: -- approach, be {at} hand, come (draw)
near, be (come, draw) nigh.[ql

  at 1451 # eggus {eng-goos'}; from a primary verb agcho (to
squeeze or throttle; akin to the base of 43); near (literally or
figuratively, of place or time): -- from , at hand, near, nigh
({at} hand, unto), ready.[ql

  at 1451 # eggus {eng-goos'}; from a primary verb agcho (to
squeeze or throttle; akin to the base of 43); near (literally or
figuratively, of place or time): -- from , {at} hand, near, nigh
(at hand, unto), ready.[ql

  be 1448 # eggizo {eng-id'-zo}; from 1451; to make near, i.e.
(reflexively) approach: -- approach, be at hand, come (draw)
near, {be} (come, draw) nigh.[ql

  be 1448 # eggizo {eng-id'-zo}; from 1451; to make near, i.e.
(reflexively) approach: -- approach, {be} at hand, come (draw)
near, be (come, draw) nigh.[ql

  close 0788 # asson {as'-son}; neuter comparative of the base
of 1451; more nearly, i.e. very near: -- {close}.[ql

  come 1448 # eggizo {eng-id'-zo}; from 1451; to make near, i.e.
(reflexively) approach: -- approach, be at hand, come (draw)
near, be ({come}, draw) nigh.[ql

  come 1448 # eggizo {eng-id'-zo}; from 1451; to make near, i.e.
(reflexively) approach: -- approach, be at hand, {come} (draw)
near, be (come, draw) nigh.[ql

  draw 1448 # eggizo {eng-id'-zo}; from 1451; to make near, i.e.
(reflexively) approach: -- approach, be at hand, come (draw)
near, be (come, {draw}) nigh.[ql

  draw 1448 # eggizo {eng-id'-zo}; from 1451; to make near, i.e.
(reflexively) approach: -- approach, be at hand, come ({draw})
near, be (come, draw) nigh.[ql

  from 1451 # eggus {eng-goos'}; from a primary verb agcho (to
squeeze or throttle; akin to the base of 43); near (literally or
figuratively, of place or time): -- {from} , at hand, near, nigh
(at hand, unto), ready.[ql

  hand 1448 # eggizo {eng-id'-zo}; from 1451; to make near, i.e.
(reflexively) approach: -- approach, be at {hand}, come (draw)
near, be (come, draw) nigh.[ql

  hand 1451 # eggus {eng-goos'}; from a primary verb agcho (to
squeeze or throttle; akin to the base of 43); near (literally or
figuratively, of place or time): -- from , at hand, near, nigh
(at {hand}, unto), ready.[ql

  hand 1451 # eggus {eng-goos'}; from a primary verb agcho (to
squeeze or throttle; akin to the base of 43); near (literally or
figuratively, of place or time): -- from , at {hand}, near, nigh
(at hand, unto), ready.[ql

  near 1448 # eggizo {eng-id'-zo}; from 1451; to make near, i.e.
(reflexively) approach: -- approach, be at hand, come (draw)
{near}, be (come, draw) nigh.[ql

  near 1451 # eggus {eng-goos'}; from a primary verb agcho (to
squeeze or throttle; akin to the base of 43); near (literally or
figuratively, of place or time): -- from , at hand, {near}, nigh
(at hand, unto), ready.[ql

  nearer 1452 # egguteron {eng-goo'-ter-on}; neuter of the
comparative of 1451; nearer: -- {nearer}.[ql

  nigh 1448 # eggizo {eng-id'-zo}; from 1451; to make near, i.e.
(reflexively) approach: -- approach, be at hand, come (draw)
near, be (come, draw) {nigh}.[ql

  nigh 1451 # eggus {eng-goos'}; from a primary verb agcho (to
squeeze or throttle; akin to the base of 43); near (literally or
figuratively, of place or time): -- from , at hand, near, {nigh}
(at hand, unto), ready.[ql

  ready 1451 # eggus {eng-goos'}; from a primary verb agcho (to
squeeze or throttle; akin to the base of 43); near (literally or
figuratively, of place or time): -- from , at hand, near, nigh
(at hand, unto), {ready}.[ql

  unto 1451 # eggus {eng-goos'}; from a primary verb agcho (to
squeeze or throttle; akin to the base of 43); near (literally or
figuratively, of place or time): -- from , at hand, near, nigh
(at hand, {unto}), ready.[ql
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